
From: Axelson, John
To: Gene; gfritzler@live.com
Cc: Baldwin, Debbie; Lindblom, Steven; Gowen, Peter; Scan, OGCC
Subject: Gebauer #1 NOAV #200273766 Update Request
Date: Monday, October 10, 2011 10:45:58 AM
Attachments: Fritzler Gebauer #1 Insp 8-18-11.pdf

Gene,
 
Please provide an update regarding the corrective actions being performed at the Gebauer #1. 
When we met in May earlier this year a revised schedule of August 31, 2011, was established to
meet the corrective actions.  I stopped by the location on August 18, 2011, and it was evident that
some of the site work had been performed.  COGCC still requires the following information:
 

·         Form 27 with soil sample results to verify all impacted material was removed from the pit
complex;

·         Form 27 needs to include soil disposal documentation for any oily waste removed from the
pits;

·         Form 15 to document pit upgrades to a lined facility;
·         Form 2A

 
A copy of the most recent inspection is attached for your records.
Thank you, 
 
John Axelson, P.G.
Environmental Protection Specialist, Northeast Region
Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission
Phone:  303-637-7178
Cell:        303-877-9964
Fax:        303-637-7179
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